
 
From: Megan Cunningham <Megan.Cunningham@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Thursday, September 19, 2019 6:44 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: FW: MPC Annual Luncheon  
  

Hi Steve, 
  
I attended the Metropolitan Planning Council (MPC) Annual Luncheon as a guest of MPC. The luncheon 
was held on September 19, 2019 at the Hilton Chicago, 720 S. Michigan Avenue. 
  
Please let me know if you need any additional information. 
  
Thanks! 
-mc 
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